Nathan Heath

To: Amita Maharjan
Subject: RE: SSFW (SSI-8609189): Upper South Creek Advanced Water Recycling Centre amendments on
exhibition

From: Amita Maharjan <Amita.MAHARJAN@cbcity.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 4 April 2022 4:33 PM

To: Nathan Heath <Nathan.Heath@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Patrick Lebon <Patrick.Lebon@cbcity.nsw.gov.au>; Jeff Senior <Jeff.Senior@cbcity.nsw.gov.au>; Cameron
Crawford <Cameron.Crawford@cbcity.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: SSFW (SSI-8609189): Upper South Creek Advanced Water Recycling Centre amendments on exhibition

Hi Nathan,

Thank you for taking my call last week and advising the intent of the attached notification (see below) Council
received that relates to the amendments to the EIS.

Council made a submission in November 2021 which summarised the issues. For any works proposed as part of this
SSI which may impact Lansdowne Reserve, Council requests that specific documentation regarding the
remediation/offset planting of the Cumberland Plain Woodland and threatened flora be prepared for Council’s
consideration and comments.

Kind regards

Amita
Amita Maharjan - Strategic Planner
T 9707 9806
E Amita.Maharjan@cbcity.nsw.gov.au
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